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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“I would like to put in a Freedom of Information request for the following information regarding mother and baby units in the women’s prison estate, covering the two most recent full years that are available (which I understand to be 2011-12 and 2012-13):

Number of applications received for admission to Mother and Baby Units (MBU)   

Number of applications approved by a board 

Number of applications refused by a board 

Number of women received into an MBU 

Number of babies admitted into an MBU 

Number of 17 year old women received into an MBU 

Number of mothers discharged from an MBU into the community with their baby 

Number of mothers returned to the general prison population following separation from their baby 

Number of babies discharged from an MBU with their mother returning to the community 

Number of babies discharged from an MBU on separation from their mother - to the care of family or friends 

Number of babies discharged from an MBU on separation from their mother - to the care of social services 

Number of babies discharged from an MBU on separation from their mother - to any other destination 

Number of mothers in an MBU at month end 

Number of babies in an MBU at month end”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you.  Please see the Excel attachment enclosed with this reply. 
